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Maritime Professional Promotion Federation

1104, Alliance Building, 130-136,Connaught Road C, Sheung Wan, Hong Kong
Tel: 2544 5238 Fax: 2854 4238 email ; info@ seagoinghk.org

Nautical Institute, Hong Kong Branch
Attn: Capt. Alan Loynd
Chairman
Correspondence address:
Hong Kong Savage and Towage
3™ Floor, Hud Administration Building,
Sai Tso Wan Road,
Tsing Yi Island, N.T.
Hong Kong —

23 February 2004

Thank you for your donation to the Maritime Professional Promotion
Scholarship

Dear Capt. Loynd,

We are writing to express our thanks to your generous donation. Your kindness and support
will ensure that Maritime Professional Promotion Federation can continue to provide
scholarship to young people in Hong Kong, who have financial difficulty when working at
sea as cadet.

The objective of the scholarship are to encourage young people in Hong Kong to join the
industry and work at sea by providing them with financial incentive and/or assistance in order
to undergo suitable training during their cadetship.

The Federation would strive to use those resources carefully in order to achieve our goals at
the most efficient and effective way. We shall also keep you informed of our latest progress in
future. Many thanks for your support. We are looking forward to your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

2k

Capt. Marso, K.P. Law
Chairman

Maritime Professional Promotion Federation

Our Mission is to Promote Maritime Profession in Hong Kong



